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To: City Clerks Office

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]Regarding attending Virtual Meeting and allowing to ask questions

From: Nirav Dolia   
Sent: 2021/08/30 4:44 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Regarding attending Virtual Meeting and allowing to ask questions 

Hello, 
I am a resident of the city of Brampton and I would like to attend a virtual meeting organized by the city of 
Brampton for an official plan and Zoning by-law amendment. City file: OZS-2021-0025. 

Since I am a resident of the same community where this amendment is planned, it is necessary for me to 
understand what is planned and raise my questions if any. 

Please consider my name and allow me to ask questions during the virtual meeting. 

Should there be any questions, feel free to ask. 

Regards 
Nirav 


